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Topic: Executive Summary of the October 8th, 2015 Regular Board Meeting 
Date:  October 13th, 2015 
From:  Tim Mendel, Superintendent/CEO 

 
1. The board passed a motion to support 20 students and supervising teachers to attend 

the National Center for the Treaty and Reconciliation grand opening in Winnipeg on 
November 4th.  Students from across Manitoba will be attending the event. 

 
2. The board was informed that the Treaty Commission is willing to train all Park West 

School Division teachers on treaties and how they link to curriculum.  This will be a two 
day training session.  The board has written a letter to the Minister requesting an 
additional professional development day for teachers. 

 
3. The board began the process of reviewing their policy manual.  They will review two 

policies per meeting.  At this meeting they reviewed Policy 1 – Vision, Mission, and 
Values, and Policy 2 – Governance Model. 

 
4. Trustee Cochrane brought up two concerns from Shoal Lake School.  A roof issue and a 

lift issue.  The board was informed that they school is slated for roof work next year via 
the Public Schools Finance Branch.  The lift issue will be investigated now that we have 
a student that may use/need it. 

 
 


